
DOUBLE NEWSLETTER 
SATURDAY 8th June to Friday 21st June 2024 

10th & 11th Sundays in Ordinary Time 

Parish Priest: Fr Paul Obada – e mail: pobada@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk 

Bishop: Rt. Rev. Philip Egan Catholic Diocese of Portsmouth Reg. Charity No. 1199568 

Website: www.avonstour.co.uk  

Office Administrator: Noeleen Churchill  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

HOLY REDEEMER HIGHCLIFFE   ST JOSEPH’S CHRISTCHURCH 
    
 
 
Sunday  
9th  

HOLY REDEEMER HIGHCLIFFE 
 
11am Mass  
People of the Parish 
 

 
 
Sunday 
16th    

HOLY REDEEMER HIGHCLIFFE 
 
11am Mass 
Hayley & John Andrew Murphy 
Rachel & James Murphy 
Special Intention 

    

 Mon 10th  Adoration 10am-2pm 
 

 Mon 17th    Adoration 10am-2pm 
 

    
Thurs 13th        
 
 
 
Fri 14th     

10am Mass with confession 
  
  
 
10am Mass 
 

Thurs 
20th     
 
 
Fri 21st     

10am Mass with confession 
 
 
 
10am Mass 
People of the Parish 

    
 
Private Prayer Daily 10am-2pm 

          
Private Prayer Daily 10am-2pm 

 

OFFICE CLOSED The office will be closed this week for staff holidays and will re-open on 

Tuesday 18th June.  We also have a technical issue with the phone line and new faulty equipment 

which BT are trying to resolve so please correspond with the office by e mail if at all possible.   

ANNIVERSARIES Ellen Docherty, Martin Flynn, William Johnson, Charles Turner, Adrian Barrett, 

Kathleen Harradence, Timothy McGrath, Ronald Lockwood, Annie Ellwood and Rose Carlo-Bailey. 

CATHOLIC GRANDPARENTS Our next meeting will be on Thursday 13th June in the annex after 

Morning Mass. All are welcome. 

MISSIO We will be collecting the Red Missio boxes over the next few weeks. 

SECOND COLLECTION On Sunday 16th June there will be a second collection for Day for Life. 

SIGNIFICANT WEDDING ANNIVERSARY MASS Are you celebrating a 25th, 30th, 40th, 50th, 

60th or anniversary over 60 years? If so, Bishop Philip would like to invite you to a Mass of 

celebration. This will take place at St Bede’s church in Basingstoke on Saturday 7th September at 

2pm. It is a wonderful occasion to celebrate and witness to Marriage.  Please send an email to 

anniversaries@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk to request a form for you to complete and return.   

PARISH OFFICE 01425 274838    13-15 KILMINGTON WAY, HIGHCLIFFE BH23 5BL 

holyredeemer@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk         OFFICE OPEN         Tuesday, Thursday & Friday mornings 
      ADMINISTRATOR   Noeleen Churchill 

Hospital Chaplains: Bournemouth: 0300 019 4221 Poole: 0300 019 2167  
Christchurch: 0300 019 5111 
 

http://www.avonstour.co.uk/
mailto:holyredeemer@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk
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THANK YOU - ST PETER’S SCHOOL EXAM STUDENTS Holding Our Young People In 

Prayer” – a message from St Peter’s school.  Dear parishioners, we’d like to thank you SO much 

for embracing our new tradition of praying for our Yr 11 and Sixth Form exam students – the 

response has been amazing!! Thank you if you took a name and are praying for that individual – 

we know that your prayers make a difference. And thank you if you wrote a message – these are 

now being displayed in a communal area outside the main exam hall so that students can see 

them every time they walk past and are reminded that they are being held in prayer at this 

important time in their lives. 

SVP and CAFOD working together in the run up to the General Election. St Vincent de Paul 

Society and CAFOD have produced a guide for Catholics for the General Election, with suggested 

questions to ask candidates. Please see cafod.org.uk/encounter or svp.org.uk/encounter for more 

information. 

SUMMER FAIR Please do join us on Saturday 15th for our annual summer fair from 2pm. 

SUMMER DANCE Also don't forget our Summer Dance on FRIDAY 5th JULY with the brilliant 

band 'WE ARE ROBOT'. 

MEN’S LUNCH GROUP The group plan to meet on the third Tuesday of each month meeting at 

the House Martin, Walkford and Amberwood hostelries, but other venues may be considered…Lifts 

are available if needed.  Please contact John Pillinger or the office for more details. 

FRIENDSHIP GROUPS Held in the Annex from 2-4pm.  

• Tuesday: Technology for the Totally Terrified Sessions will resume in the Autumn, but Yvonne 

and Joseph are available to talk to for advice in the meantime. 

• Wednesday: Knit and Natter.  

• Thursdays: Film Club: Next session details to follow.  

 

PARISH GIVING Sunday 2nd Envelopes £168, Loose £176.56 and Standing Orders £176.  Thank 

you for your generosity. Online donations can also be made by bank transfer, Standing Order or 

Direct Debit to account number 00879968, sort code 30 93 04, CDP Highcliffe. 

Please please help. We need donations of tinned carrots, tinned tomatoes, 

tinned peas and corn. Tinned fruit and UHT milk cartons. Thank you so much. 

                                  

 

 

 


